
I strongly support bill H7382.   We have been renting to five students for 26 years and have had 
little to no problems. 
Landlords working with students, to be responsible citizens, is the answer - not limiting the 
rental numbers which hurts our local economy and the homeowners. 
Thank you! 
 

MaryAnn Iannuccillo 

Owner - 6 Summit Road Narragansett 

Smithfield RI resident. 
 
 


